SPECIAL GREATER FAITH CONFERENCE MEETING INFORMATION

As we approach our annual Greater Faith Conference this February 1-5, 2021, we want to
share some information and guidelines to ensure all of our guests and church family feel
comfortable and safe.

Since guests are coming in from all over the country, Sarasota County has requested that

the following procedures be observed during the Greater Faith Conference meetings:

* Please wear a mask when entering the building and when you are not at your seat.
* Once seated, you are welcome to remove your mask.
* Please keep your hands clean and sanitized.

We will be distancing as much as possible in the Sanctuary, so we are asking groups that
travel together and families to sit together to maximize seating.
To help ensure everyone’s safety, all areas of the buildings will be as clean as possible

and sanitized regularly.




